
 

 

Weekly Diary 
 

Sunday 15 April  

10am All Age Family Service at St Andrew’s Church 

 

Monday 16 April 

After school: Fun Football (last session carried over from previous term) Years R, 1, 2 & 3 

After school: Creative and Street Dance – all years 

 

Tuesday 17 April 

After School:  Netball - Years 4, 5 & 6 

After school: Multi Skills and Games – Years R, 1, 2, 3 & 4 

 

Wednesday 18 April 

After School: Brick Club - Yrs 1,2,3, 4, 5 & 6 (max 10 people) 

After School: Dodgeball - Yrs 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 

Thursday 19 April 

During School: 9.30 -11am Little Pips Mother and Toddler Group in School Hall 

After School:  Music Making Club – Yrs 2,3,4,5 & 6 

After School: Hockey - Yrs 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 

Friday 20 April 

After school: Football Club – Years 4,5 & 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

He came so that we may have life and have it to the full       John 10:10 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the summer term, we hope you have had a lovely Easter break.   

The children are already busy getting going with their new class topics.  Phase One’s topic 

this half term is ‘Growing’ and Phase Two’s topic for the term is ‘Under the Canopy’ where 

the children will be learning about rainforests. 

We are looking for parental volunteers to help with the Cycling Awareness Courses being 

held in May. The two day courses are 21 and 22 May then 23 or 24 May. If anybody can 

support us with these sessions, please let the office or Jill Slade know. 

This term is always such a busy one and this year is no exception.  We have lots of things to 

look forward to like sports days and the phase two play at the end of the term.  We hope as 

many of you as possible will be able to come and share these events with us.   

 

Staff Update 

Mr Staddon is currently on a leave of absence due to personal circumstances and will be 

returning to the school in the near future. 

Sports 

No Sports events this week 

 

Class Cup winners 

In Pippin: “Arthur Banks for an amazing storyboard retelling the story of The Little Seed” 

In Maigold: “Chantelle Johns for writing super sentences with suffixes -  er, est.” 

In Gala: “Cohen Kelly for fantastic independent writing this week” 

In Camelot: “Lilia Patten for asking great questions to further her learning”  

In Blenheim: “Beau for being so helpful during Ms Stringer’s first few days in school” 

 



 

Merit Chart winners 

     None this week 

Outdoor/Forest school award 

Georgia Elwin for “getting stuck in and enjoying the Obstacle course” 

 

Little Pips / The Nest  

Star of the week – Miila Stratford for being so caring with our new baby chicks. 

 

Phase 1 (Pippin, Maigold and Gala)    

Pippin Class: Erin Jones has enjoyed doing gardening in the role play area as part of this 

term’s “Growing” topic. 

Maigold Class: Jack Manser has been working hard using money and coins in Maths. Teon 

Paul-Page has been planting sunflower, sweet peas and bean seeds and then making labels 

in Science. 

Gala Class: Sienna Evans said “I enjoyed digging a hole to create a vegetable patch in Forest 

School!” 

Phase 2 (Camelot and Blenheim) 

 

Camelot Class: George Powell and Jamie Sands enjoyed their WOW day yesterday. They did 

4 activities including fruit tasting and identifying Rainforests around the World on a map. 

They also learnt about the Commonwealth Games this week and have seen some of the 

events. 

 

Blenheim Class: “This week in Blenheim Class we have had a nice new teacher, Ms Stringer. 

Also Blenheim and Camelot have had a fun WOW day to introduce us to our new topic 

“Under the canopy”. In spelling this week Blenheim have been doing the prefixes auto, bi 

and tele.”   

Written by Tom Newis and Jack Talbot 

 

 



 

 

Dates for your Diary! 
 
21 May    Messy Church 
7 June     Stoke St Gregory Football and Netball tournament  
18 June    Messy Church   
21 June    Area Athletics tournament 
2 July      Year 6 Maths STOMP at Huish Academy 
7 July     Church fete 
16 July     School Performance (evening) 
17 July     School Performance (evening) 
17 July     Phase 2 Sports Day (am) 
18 July     Phase 1 Sports Day (am) 
20 July    Leavers Church Service (am) 
20 July    PTA End of term Barbeque 
 
 

 

 

 

This season Curry Rivel Cricket Club will be offering coaching and training sessions for juniors 

at the ground on a Wednesday evening from 5.00pm to 6.30pm starting on April 25th for 6 to 

13 year olds. Flyers will be coming home in Book bags with more information. If you want to 

know more/register an interest then please contact either Peter or James on 

peter.sleightholme1@btinternet.com or jimrbenton@btinternet.com  

 

Breakfast Club and After School care available from: 

Little Pips and The Nest- contact Hollie Westlake, Nursery Manager 

on 01458 252822 for 0 to 4 year olds 

Apple Trees Club - contact Debs Powell on 07480 305447 

www.appletreesclub.co.uk   for Primary School age children 

mailto:peter.sleightholme1@btinternet.com
mailto:jimrbenton@btinternet.com
http://www.appletreesclub.co.uk/

